REGISTRATION FORM — DEADLINE 9/16/21
GFWC GREAT LAKES REGION CONFERENCE
October 7"-10™, 2021
Double Tree by Hilton Lisle Naperville
3003 Corporate West Drive, Lisle, IL 60532 (Marked as Navistar Dr)

Name:

Address: E-mail

City: State: Zip:
__Home

Phone: _ Cell Officer/Chairman:

Club/District/State Affiliation:

/

Registration Fee
A lote fee of 525 added if postmarked aofter 9/16

Thursday — Aloha Social 5-6:30 pm

Women’s Club Movement and Lunch (47 max)
Friday — lllinois State Night

Saturday — Lunch

Saturday — Banquet

Sunday — Breakfast Buffet

Mini Mart Space - State Fundraising
Total Enclosed

Please indicate any dietary restrictions:

Friday — Tour of Naper Settlement 10:00 am
Outdoor history museum, Includes o program on the

$25.00

$35.00

$25.00

$38.00

$32.00

$42.50

$34.00

$10.00

Send Registration To:

Make Checks Payable to:  GFWC lllinois
Renee Super, 180 E Chestnut St, Coal City, IL 60416

Registration must be postmarked by September 16, 2021
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SAVE THE DATE

2021 Great Lakes Region Conference AV,
“Patterns of GFWC” ‘
October 7-10, 2021 ‘

DoubleTree by Hilton '
3003 Corporate West Drive, Lisle, IL 60532

“Patterns of GFWC” will be the theme for our GFWC

Great Lakes Region Conference that will be held from Friday, October 8th through Sunday
morning October 10, 2021, at the DoubleTree by Hilton in Lisle, IL. Reservation for the
hotel will be $111 per night plus applicable taxes.

There will be an “Aloha Luau” social on Thursday evening, October 7th. GFWC Illinois will
greet us over dinner and entertainment will be provided.

On Friday, October 8th, there will be a tour to
the Morton Arboretum in the morning to see
their “Human + Nature” exhibit. A preview of
the tour can be seen if you go to the Morton
Arboretum website.

Friday afternoon will be the Board of Directors
meeting plus several workshops. Yes, we will be
bringing back workshops. Friday evening will be
State Night. Let’s see GFWC Illinois shine!

On Saturday, the 2021 Fall Conference will officially open. The day will be filled with
reports, workshops, and remarks from our very special guests — GFWC International Presi-
dent Marian St. Clair and GFWC President-Elect Deb Strahanoski.

Sunday morning will be the time where our State Presidents and State Directors of Junior
Clubs will bring us their reports.

There will also be opportunities from our Fundraising Team of Phyllis Skubic and Jeanette
T. Wells for split-the-pots and a new project called “Quarter Auction” that promises to be
fast-past and fun.

The registration form and hotel information are on previous page and will be shared on our
website. We are looking forward to spending time with all our members and we hope you’ll
plan to make the short trip to Lisle, Illinois to join in the fun!




